
COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA
PLANNING AND DEVELOPMENT

MEMORANDUM

TO: Santa Barbara County Board of Supervisors

XC: Gary Feramisco, Treasurer-Tax Collector

FROM: John Patton, Director

DATE: March 12, 2001

RE: Request for Continuance:
Advance for Affordable Housing Fee Deferral Program

The March 20 agenda is now oversubscribed.  Planning and Development requests further
continuance of the agenda item, Advance for Affordable Housing Fee Deferral Program, from
March 20 to March 27, 2001.
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